
Good•year

G399A LHS LR G Tire Recall 
295/75R22.5

Goodyear is recalling approximately 1,650 G399A LHS LR G commercial truck 
tires due to a manufacturing condition that could cause tread separation.

Tires are included in the recall only if two conditions exist:

Your CURING PRESS ID is Your DOT DATE is
A6L or A6R AND 0416–0716
V9L or V9R AND 1916–2116

SEE EXAMPLE BELOW:

Goodyear will replace recalled tires free of charge with the same size G399A LHS 
LR G tires that do not contain this condition.
 

To get your replacements, you can:
•	 Take the vehicle to any Goodyear Commercial Tire Center or authorized dealer 

or
•	 Take the tire to your original point of purchase
 

Please call Goodyear Customer Service if you have any questions: 

1–800–321–2136
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